

Te Ope Whakaora The Salvation Army

22 June 2022

Pigeon Mountain Primary School 22 Wells Road Bucklands Beach Auckland

Dear Staff and Students

I would like to take this opportunity to personally thank you for your very generous donation of food that you have collected for us.

The demand for our foodbank is always high, but of course with recent events we have seen it skyrocket.

We would not be able to support the people in our community without the assistance and generosity we receive from schools and organisations.

The collection that you have donated will go a long way to help people in our community.

Once again thank you for helping us serve our community.

Yours sincerely

Rebecca Birchall Community Ministries Team Leader Salvation Army East City Corps 45 Wellington Street Howick

Ph: 09 535 0847